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Dear PLer, 

Today I’m delighted to introduce our new Senior 
Team. The six students pictured have successfully 
negotiated a competitive and challenging selection 
process to become our key student leaders for this 
year. Well done to them, and thank you to all the 
other students who participated. PL at its best. 

Already, the new Senior Team have put a prefect 
system in place, and now turn to considering their 
own school improvement projects. As well as 
being ambassadors for the school, a key task for 
the team this year will be to improve student input 
into our improvement work. A selection process 
for this year’s House Captains is underway, and we 
will announce that team soon. 

Our S1s have been working out how to get the 
best from our fabulous school library, which is 
central to our work as a nurturing school. Our 
library offers access to books and technology, of 
course, but is also a home for many clubs, events 
and leadership opportunities. You can find out 
more inside, and despite a vast range of work  our 
library remains, as you would expect, a quiet, calm 
place where students can relax. 

And we all need to relax sometimes. After a busy 
week in school, I hope everyone has an enjoyable 
weekend. 

DŀǾƛƴ /ƭŀǊƪΣ IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ 

hǳǊ ƴŜǿ {ŜƴƛƻǊ ¢ŜŀƳΥ IŜŀŘ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ DŜƻǊƎƛŀ aǳǊǊŀȅ ŀƴŘ DǊŜƎƻǊ /ŀǊƎƛƭƭ όŎŜƴǘǊŜύΣ ƅŀƴƪŜŘ ōȅ ƻǳǊ         

5ŜǇǳǘŜǎ ό[-wύ !ƴƴŀƭƛŜǎŜ aŀŎƪΣ !ŘŀƳ wƻōŜǊǘǎƻƴΣ !ƭƭȅ {ǘŜǿŀǊǘ ŀƴŘ aƻƭƭȅ DǊȊȅōƻǿǎƪƛ. 
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{ǘŀũ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 

This week we say goodbye to Cath Purvis, who has worked in our school as an 
ASN Auxiliary for the last 13 years. Cath has provided wonderful, caring 
support for so many students during her time with us, and has also been a 
great friend and colleague to many of our staff. 

As well as her work supporting students Cath has also been a key 
administrator of our Additional Assessmnent Arrangements for SQA, and we 
have all benefited from her skill and focus in that area. 

Cath now moves on to a new administrative role beyond education, and we 
will miss her very much indeed. Good luck, Cath, and thank you for all that you 
have done for Preston Lodge High School.  

 

CŀŎŜ /ƻǾŜǊƛƴƎǎ 

We’re really pleased that every one of our students, other than those with exemptions, are wearing face coverings 
in school. It’s a big commitment, and a real statement from our students about their desire to play their part. 

We now want to reduce the number of disposable face coverings being worn, and we would ask all students and 
families to do what they can to make sure reusable face coverings are being worn to school. You might want to buy 
some PL face coverings, which can be purchased from our school shop online here at a cost of £2.00 each, or direct 
from our school office. Any purchases made online will be distributed to students in registration. 

We do hand out a very significant number of disposable face coverings each day, which is an expensive business, as 
well as being bad for the environment, and whilst this service will continue for those who occasionally forget a face 
covering from next week we will be emailing parents/carers of the small number of students who very rarely bring 
a face covering to school, and working with them to find better solutions. 

Thank you to all our students and their families for their efforts to keep everyone safe! 

 
/ŀƴǘŜŜƴ aŜƴǳ 
This week the canteen’s secondary school menu has been shared with us, and you can find it here. We are working 
with our canteen service to provide clearer, shareable information and posters around food prices, and we we will 
update everyone once we have been provided with information. 

https://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/info/210622/schoolpay
file:///S:/Admin/newsletter/PLus 21-22/21.09.03/menu 2021.pdf
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[ƛōǊŀǊȅ bŜǿǎ 

{м [ƛōǊŀǊȅ LƴŘǳŎǝƻƴǎ 

The S1 library inductions are underway! All classes have 2 periods in the library, learning how to find fiction and 
non-fiction books and everything the library has to offer, such as: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s great to have the S1s in the library and a few have already joined some of our clubs and are applying to become 
a Pupil Librarian! 
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This was a ‘Book of the Week’ last term, but I’ve recently reread it and feel it 
deserves another boost – it’s such an important book! A debut novel from a 
neurodivergent writer that offers an utterly convincing and hugely likeable 
narrative voice. Challenging many a myth and a stereotype, but never forcing its 
messages, this is a powerful book with a gentle touch.  

Addie’s class are told they have a ‘fun’ new project to study in the run-up to 
Halloween. As the teacher recounts how 16th century women were accused of 
witchcraft for reasons as innocuous as being left-handed, 11 year old Addie is left 
stunned. She’s horrified that innocent people, including women from her own 
area, were persecuted, executed, and then forgotten by society. The revelation 
leaves her determined to lobby for a local memorial in her small Scottish village. 

Oppression of those with perceived ‘differences’ is of course not confined to the 
history books. And Addie, who is autistic, experiences this at first hand and in 
various forms, both at school and in the local community. But we soon see that 
she is not one to sit back and accept injustice – and with support from a new girl 
at school - she fights valiantly for what she knows is right. 

With Addie’s twin sister also on the spectrum, we are reminded that there are ‘many different ways to be autistic’. 
We see that there are regrettably also many ways to ignorant and unpleasant, and that even adults can be bullies. 
And we are reminded what a phoney place the world of social media can be. But above all, we revel in joining 
Addie in her crusade for equality and truth. 

A short, sweet and accessible read, but with so very much to say.  

 

[ƛōǊŀǊȅ /ƭǳōǎ 

Most of the library clubs have restarted and it was great to see some of our 
S1s join the t[ tŀƎŜ ¢ǳǊƴŜǊǎ ό{м-{оύ .ƻƻƪ DǊƻǳǇ! We had a good chat about 
everything we plan to do: following book prizes, reviewing books, themed 
book weeks, inviting authors to the library, visiting bookshops and much 
more! 
 
Our next meeting is on ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ уǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ, at lunchtime, and we’ll be 
playing a Book Personality Quiz to find out what kind of books we like to read.   

The {о-{с .ƻƻƪ DǊƻǳǇ also restarted this week. They decided to make a few 
changes: we will now alternate months of reading the same book and then 
BYOB (Bring Your Own Book) and will be setting ourselves some reading 
challenges, with each member of the group taking turns to chair meetings. 

Our next meeting is on ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ мрǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ. 

The Scottish Book Trust have launched this year’s 
Scottish Teenage Book Prize and I look forward to 
shadowing the awards with one (or both) of the Book 
Groups . . .  
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[ƛōǊŀǊȅ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ 

LǎǎǳŜǎ hƴƭƛƴŜ is a valuable, interactive learning resource covering hundreds of topics relevant to students aged 
14 and above/S3+ curriculum, and providing PSHE resources for teachers, parents and librarians. They use images, 
graphs, infographics, videos and glossaries to help students and teachers understand information covering a wide 
range of PSHE subjects, topics, lessons and social issues. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The articles on Issues Online are engaging and ideal to promote critical thinking and encourage debate. Pop to the 
library for log-in details. Physical copies of ISSUES can be found in the library’s non-fiction section.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5ŜǊŜƪ CǊŀƴŎŜΣ {ŎƘƻƻƭ [ƛōǊŀǊƛŀƴ 

 



 

 

Page 6  

Preston Lodge is a community of learning.  We value achievement, happiness and respect.                    3 September 2021 

tǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ tǊŀŎǝŎŀƭ /ƻƻƪŜǊȅ ƛƴ IƻƳŜ 9ŎƻƴƻƳƛŎǎ 

We have returned to full practical cookery classes this term and looking forward to producing some delicious 
dishes. However there are a few things pupils must do in preparation for these lessons:- 

¶ Hoodies must be removed in order to cook as the cord on them pose a safety hazard when using both gas & 
electric hobs; the kitchens also get extremely warm, even with additional ventilation we adhere to. 
Therefore pupils must come prepared with their uniform underneath (shirt), so they can remove the hoodie 
without issue. They can wear a standard jumper or cardigan. 

¶ Pupils with long hair must also tie it back. Please 
bring a hair bobble. 

¶ Acrylic nails are more common; pupils will be 
requested to wear a pair of blue latex gloves for 
cooking; due to the hygiene risk they present.  

¶ Pupils are encouraged to bring a container to carry 
their food home in to avoid excessive disposable 
packaging being used. They will be advised in 
advance what may be suitable. 

¶ Please encourage the pupils to bring home their 
cooked items if they do not eat it in school; again to 
avoid waste (we use all fresh ingredients) and to 
allow you to share their end product. 

Thank you in advance for your support with the advice listed. 

[ƛȊ bƛŎƻƭƭΣ t¢ IŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ 

 

tw9{¢hb [h5D9 .w9!YC!{¢ /!C;  

t[9!{9 ±h¢9 Chw h¦w twhW9/¢Η 

We’re in the customer vote for a Tesco Community Grant. It’s a scheme which gives community projects like ours 
grants of up to £1,500.  Tesco customers will now vote in the Musselburgh store during July to September and will 
decide how much funding we get for the PL Breakfast Cafe, so please support us next time you shop at Tesco! 

We will also be posting on social media about the Breakfast Café project. Even if you don’t shop at Tesco, can you 
help spread the word through your friends and family by sharing our posts and tweets? Every little helps!  

Twitter:  @PL_LF Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/friendsofprestonlodge 

Our breakfast café is managed day to day by Jonathan Sharples from the Pennypit Trust, he is supported by a 
whole team of wonderful staff from PL, volunteering their time, before school.   

We continually need to raise funds to keep the breakfast café running, to ensure all our young people have access 
to a healthy, nutritious breakfast at the start of the school day. The funding we receive from the vote will go 
towards the cost of breakfast supplies. 

A huge thank you to everyone who gives their time to help keep the Breakfast Café running at PL. We couldn’t do it 
without your help.  

WǳƭƛŜ [ƻǿŜΣ IŜŀŘ ƻŦ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ 

https://www.facebook.com/friendsofprestonlodge
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CǊŜŜ .ǳǎ ¢ǊŀǾŜƭ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

On 27 July, the Scottish Government 
announced plans to begin the new Young 
Person’s Free Bus Travel Scheme from 31 
January 2022, and this information has 
been shared with us:  

What you need to know  

¢ƘŜ {ŎƻǩǎƘ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ LƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΣ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ 9ƴǝǘƭŜƳŜƴǘ /ŀǊŘ tǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ hŶŎŜ 
ŀƴŘ ¸ƻǳƴƎ {Ŏƻǘ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ ǇŀŎŜ ǘƻ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘŜƳŜΦ  

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳŜŀƴǎ ŀƭƭ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ŀƎŜŘ р-нм ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƴŜŬǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ǝƳŜ ς ŦǊƻƳ ом 
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлннΦ  

¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ ŀ ŎǊǳŎƛŀƭ ǎǘŜǇ ƛƴ ŜƳōŜŘŘƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ǎǳǎǘŀƛƴŀōƭŜ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ȅƻǳƴƎ ŀƎŜΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ 
ǳǇ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴΣ ƭŜƛǎǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪΦ  

How can I apply for the scheme? Can I apply for the scheme now?  

¸ƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƎŜŘ р ς нм ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ŦǊŜŜ ōǳǎ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ом WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлнн ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
bŀǝƻƴŀƭ 9ƴǝǘƭŜƳŜƴǘ /ŀǊŘ όb9/ύ ƻǊ ¸ƻǳƴƎ {Ŏƻǘ ōǊŀƴŘŜŘ b9/Φ  

IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǿƻǊƪ ƛǎ ǎǝƭƭ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŬƴŀƭƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΦ ²Ŝ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ǳƴǝƭ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŀǇǇƭȅ ŦƻǊ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ¸ƻǳƴƎ tŜǊǎƻƴǎΩ CǊŜŜ .ǳǎ ¢ǊŀǾŜƭ {ŎƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƘŜŎƪ 
ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ ǳǇŘŀǘŜǎΦ  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ŀ ƴŜǿκǊŜǇƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘ b9/ ƻǊ ¸ƻǳƴƎ {Ŏƻǘ b9/ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŀƴǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǘƘŜƴ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƭƻŎŀƭ ŀǳǘƘƻǊƛǘȅΦ  

This scheme was announced in January 2020, why is it not being launched until January 2022?  

¢ƘŜ ǝƳŜƭƛƴŜ ƛǎ ŎƻƴǎƛǎǘŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ Ǉƻǎǘ-/h±L5 ǇǳōƭƛŎ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƛƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǳƴŘŜǊ мфǎ ǘƘƛǎ 
ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿ {ŎƘŜƳŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ƴƻǿ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƎŜŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ нн ŦǊƻƳ Řŀȅ ƻƴŜΣ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǘƻ 
tŀǊƭƛŀƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ƻŦ ƭŜƎƛǎƭŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ōŜ ƭŀƛŘ ƛƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ мф -нм ȅŜŀǊ ƻƭŘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘŜƳŜΦ  

Will children be safe travelling on the bus?  

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƻǊ ƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŀƎŜ ƻŦ мс ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ 
ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ŜȄŜǊŎƛǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎŀŦŜǘȅΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ŦƻǊ ŜȄƛǎǝƴƎ 
ŎŀǊŘƘƻƭŘŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘŜƳŜΦ  

¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ .ŀǊƴŀǊŘƻΩǎ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǎǳŶŎƛŜƴǘ ƎǳƛŘŀƴŎŜ ƛǎ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ōǳǎ ƻǇŜǊŀǘƻǊǎ ƛƴ 
ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΦ  

¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊȅ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ 
ŬǊǎǘ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ ƛƴ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴΦ  

What impact will the scheme have school transport provision?  

hƴƭȅ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ ƭƻŎŀƭ ōǳǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘŜƳŜΣ ƳŜŀƴƛƴƎ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ 
ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘΦ ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊȅ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜǎ ƻŦ !¢/hκ/h{[! ǘƻ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǇƻǘŜƴǝŀƭ ƛƳǇŀŎǘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ ƻƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ ǇǊƻǾƛǎƛƻƴΦ  

Further information  

!ƴȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ¸ƻǳƴƎ tŜǊǎƻƴǎϥ CǊŜŜ .ǳǎ ¢ǊŀǾŜƭ {ŎƘŜƳŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ {ŎƻǘƭŀƴŘ at 
concessionarytravel@transport.gov.scot.  



 

 

Page 8  

Preston Lodge is a community of learning.  We value achievement, happiness and respect.                    3 September 2021 

.Ǌǳƴǘƻƴ tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !Ǌǘǎ bŜǘǿƻǊƪ ƘŜƭǇǎ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ōǳƛƭŘ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜΣ ƴǳǊǘǳǊŜ ŎǊŜŀǝǾƛǘȅΣ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ƴŜǿ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ 
ŀƴŘΣ ŀōƻǾŜ ŀƭƭΣ ƘŀǾŜ C¦bΗ  

Brunton Performing Arts Network, run by the Brunton Theatre Trust 
(formerly known as East Lothian Youth Theatre Network), offers young 
people aged 5-18 the opportunity to participate in weekly drama, musical 
theatre and dance sessions ŀŎǊƻǎǎ 9ŀǎǘ [ƻǘƘƛŀƴ.  

The new term has just launched and we are keen to hear from anyone who 
would like to join us in September!  

Joining a group can have a positive impact on health and wellbeing by 
building self-confidence, developing new skills, reducing social isolation and 
above all having FUN!  

Our network of classes are designed to nurture creativity and provide a safe 
space for all, to explore their talents and learn the skills required to grow 
into a confident young performer.  

Our classes currently take place in the following locations:  

aǳǎǎŜƭōǳǊƎƘ 

¢ǊŀƴŜƴǘ  

tƻǊǘ {Ŝǘƻƴ  

tǊŜǎǘƻƴǇŀƴǎ  

[ƻƴƎƴƛŘŘǊȅ 

IŀŘŘƛƴƎǘƻƴ  

5ǳƴōŀǊ  

All of our classes are led by experienced and qualified industry professionals who have worked as freelance 
performance artists and have a wealth of knowledge to share with their groups. Brunton Theatre Trust also deliver 
classes for adults through our Brunton Players community theatre group.  

To find out more about joining our network, please email: 

youththeatre@eastlothian.gov.uk or alternatively you can call 0131 653 5245. 

 

Further information on all classes can be found by visiting:  

The Brunton: Website 

 
Best wishes,  

!Ƴȅ wƻōƛƴǎƻƴ 

5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ hŶŎŜǊ 5ŀƴŎŜ ϧ 5ǊŀƳŀ 

¢ƘŜ .Ǌǳƴǘƻƴ ŀƴŘ 9ŀǎǘ [ƻǘƘƛŀƴ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ !Ǌǘǎ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

The Brunton | Ladywell Way | Musselburgh | EH21 6AA  

DL: 0131 653 5279 | Admin: 0131 665 9900 | Box Office: 0131 665 2240 

www.thebrunton.co.uk | www.facebook.com/thebruntonmusselburgh | www.twitter.com/thebrunton 

.Ǌǳƴǘƻƴ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ ƛǎ ŀ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ {ŎƻǩǎƘ /ƘŀǊƛǘȅ {/лннпнн 

mailto:youththeatre@eastlothian.gov.uk
https://www.thebrunton.co.uk/en-GB/categories/youth%20theatre%20classes
http://www.thebrunton.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/thebruntonmusselburgh
http://www.twitter.com/thebrunton
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CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ !ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
/ƭƻǘƘƛƴƎ DǊŀƴǘǎ 

Some families are eligible for a Clothing Grant.  If this may apply to you, please visit the Free School Meals and 
Clothing Grants area of the East Lothian Council website for further information.  

If you would like some help completing these forms, support is available on the East Lothian Council website, or 
email admin@prestonlodge.elcschool.org.uk. We will be happy to help you. 

 

 

 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ CǳƴŘ 

A combination of corporate funding secured by the Preston Lodge Learning Foundation, and money from our Pupil 
Equity Fund means that we are able to offer immediate support to all families who need it, breaking down financial 
barriers to learning. This year we have also been delighted to receive generous support for school uniform costs for 
specific students from the Preston Seton Gosford Area Partnership.  

This Community Fund is available to ŀƭƭ families, and we very much encourage families to apply for a confidential, 
quick grant if they need support. 

Grants are expected to be in the region of £10 to £50, but all applications are considered on an individual 
basis.  Applications can be made by students, families, staff, and members of the wider community. 

An application form is available on school’s website here and please email admin@prestonlodge.elcschool.org.uk 
or call 01875 811170if you have any questions. 

Visit www.pllf.org.uk to find out more about the school’s charitable Trust, Preston Lodge Learning Foundation,  

WǳƭƛŜ [ƻǿŜΣ IŜŀŘ ƻŦ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘΣ tǊŜǎǘƻƴ [ƻŘƎŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴ 

 

 Dates for Your Diary! 

Friday 17 September Holiday 

Monday 20 September Holiday 

Thursday 30 September 
S2 Target Setting/Tracking period 1 sent to parents 

S1 Parents’ Evening (Virtual event tbc) 

Thursday 7 October Parent Council meeting 7-9pm 

Friday 15 October All Break 

Monday 25 October In-service Day 

Tuesday 26 October All students return to school 

https://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/info/210557/schools_and_learning/11899/free_school_meals_and_clothing_grants/2
https://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/info/210557/schools_and_learning/11899/free_school_meals_and_clothing_grants/2
mailto:admin@prestonlodge.elcschool.org.uk
https://www.edubuzz.org/prestonlodge/2020/06/26/community-fund-application-form-updated-26-june/
mailto:admin@prestonlodge.elcschool.org.uk
http://www.pllf.org.uk

